


THIRD QUARTER SNACKS

The Band Boosters wanted to send out a note letting all Band Parents know that we host a 3rd quarter meet and greet for our band students where we invite the visiting band to come over and fellowship with us. This happens at all home football games.  Our goal is to promote friendship between schools and our bands.

It’s to this end that we need your assistance.  Please send snacks and/or waters to school with your band member on Friday morning before a home game.  We ask that refreshments not be sent early due to a lack of storage in the band room. We also need volunteers to help serve the students during this time. Please volunteer to help.
The dates for the coming year are August 23rd, August 30th, September 6th, October 4th (Homecoming) and October 11th (Senior Night).
Thank you so much for your support of the Band Program.
Your Band Boosters
[bookmark: _GoBack]We will also need your help in the concessions stand on Friday night August 16th, for the Jamboree. No Marching Band that night.



